
 

 

 

Countywide Successor Agency Oversight Board of Yolo County 
 
 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT  

 
On January 13, 2022, due to lack of a quorum, the Countywide Successor Agency Oversight 
Board adjourned its regular meeting to 2:00 p.m. on Monday, January 24, 2022.  The 
meeting will be held via teleconference/Zoom pursuant to Government Code section 
54953(e)(1), as amended by Assembly Bill 361.  Additional information on how to join the 
meeting will be provided on the Adjourned Regular Meeting agenda, which will be posted by 
5:00 p.m. on Thursday, January 20, 2022.  You may also contact Interim CFO, Tom Haynes, 
for additional information at tom.haynes@yolocounty.org or 530-666-8162.  This notice is 
provided pursuant to Government Code section 54955, relating to adjourned meetings. 


